
Dear Sir or Madam, 

As I am reading the draft for phase 2 it is really unclear to me what the time line looks like for 

non-profit organizations such as Mendocino Ballet, SPACE, or the Ukiah Parks and Recreation 

summer programs. As a parent who would like to enroll my child in an activity such as 

swimming or dance I am wondering what the plan is for allowing these types of activities. As an 

employee at one of these businesses I am wondering how long there will be a mandated closure, 

as the non-profit I work for cannot sustain a prolonged closure such as this.  

Best, 

Piper Faulk 

 


